-----Original Message-----

From: mo darbyshire

Sent: 23 August 2013 07:32

To: Rebekah Morgan

Subject: Planning application 13/00930/F

Good morning

With reference to the above planning application near Sibford Gower. 

There is a large badger sett on this site which has been interfered with, it is a crime as badgers are protected by law, did anyone from the council inspect the site and if they did surely they realised the badger sett was there. I have informed the Badger Trust crime officer, I hope the council will visit the site to see the damage done by the machinery.

regards

Maureen Darbyshire
